
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 

Wow!  We cannot believe that the 2018-2019 school year is almost over.  We had a terrific 
year learning over 150 new words, expanding our writing and editing skills, applying Notice and Note 
strategies to our reading, collaborating and conferencing, and presenting projects to the class using 
P.V.L.E.G.S.  Although the days ahead are still working days, we are looking forward to the last day 
of school ​Maniac Magee​ celebration. 

 
 

Maniac Magee​ End of Year Celebration - A luncheon of zeps (hoagies), drinks, chips, and 
Butterscotch Krimpets!  Students should bring in $5.00 to participate.  If a student chooses not to 
participate please remember to bring your own lunch or snack.    ***money is due no later than 
Tuesday 6/18*** 
  
We hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable summer.  Thanks for a great year! 
  
 
Mrs. Pennell and Ms. Callahan 
 
 
 
✂ 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
  
 
Name________________________________________________ Class Period ________________ 

 

_____Yes,I am bringing in $5.00 to participate in the ​Maniac Magee​ end of the year party. 

My Zep Choice:   Turkey________ Italian________ Cheese_______ 

**Soda, water, chips, and Butterscotch Krimpets will also be provided. 

 

_____No, I am not participating in the ​Maniac Magee​ end of the year party. 

 

Parent Signature:____________________________________________ 


